
KMITL Registration and Educational Service Office  

King Mongkut’s Institute of Technology Ladkrabang 

Interview Candidate Announcement 

Direct Admission 1-1 

Doctor of Medicine (International Program)  

Faculty of Medicine  

Academic Year 2025 

Faculty of Medicine, King Mongkut’s Institute of Technology Ladkrabang has conducted an 

undergraduate admission process for the Direct Admission 1-1 to study in Doctor of Medicine (International 

Program). KMITL Registration and Educational Service Office would like to announce the list of qualified 

applicants to be interviewed. The applicants’ names and interview time slot are listed as attached below. 

Announced on January 3, 2025 

(Asst. Prof. Dr. Pakorn Watanachaturaporn)

Director 

KMITL Registration and Educational Service Office 
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